
20 December 1966

Dear Kr. Zuber,

Thank you very much for your thoughtful letter of lit
November. My colleagnes and I are most pleased that you
found your visit both professionally worthwhile and per-
sonally enjoyable, as did ve.

look forward to another visit with you in MUnich if
I can be of real assistance, but viii have to leave it to
you to decide if and when..

Thanks also for the very nice Christaes.cards. Our
very best wishes to you and your fellows for a happy and
successful Nev Year.

Most sincerely yours,
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